
Seeking Coffee & Networking Lovers
We had so much fun with Phoenix Fixtures
last month that we'd love to bring Java
Jumpstarts back into a regular rotation!
Interested in hosting and telling the crowd
about your business?

Send us an email with some dates that
work for you!

Ashley Chevrier Joins Chamber Board

About Ashley:
She grew up in Baldwin, WI and moved around a
little before ending up back in Baldwin with
husband, Mike, and their two kids, Lilly and
Dallas! Ashley is a Bookkeeping Specialist at Pillar
Bank and loves what she does there and the people
she gets to work with. She's been with the bank for
almost 6 years now. In her spare time she enjoys
camping with family, riding their side by side, and
cheering the kids on at all their sports
activities! Ashley is excited to be part of the Central
St. Croix Chamber Board and look forward to what
2024 brings!

Unsure if Board service is for you? Come to a meeting! We meet at
Parkside Restaurant the 3rd Thursday of each month at 3:30pm. If

you decide it isn't your cup of tea, maybe you'd like to be a
Chamber Ambassador. We hope to see you!

Seeking Scholarship Applicants Scholarships are open to Chamber
member business owners, employees, and
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their children. This is not limited to the
St. Croix Central School District.

It is available to students of any age, not
just high school seniors, seeking post
secondary education in any major. Priority
will be given to those who show
involvement in their community. All eligible
individuals, whether you were previously a
recipient or not, are encouraged to apply -
applications are due by April 15th. (Click on
the image for the application)

Welcome, New Member

Prestige Lawn & Landscape, in
business since 1999, provides high
quality lawncare and landscaping
services in St. Croix County.
Including property maintenance
services for all seasons. Owner, Aaron
Van Ranst, is a degreed horticulturist
and is graciously offering $100 off
any services for first time customers
when mentioning this article as well
as free lawn analysis - reach out
today!

Xsellerate Sales is a service business
that helps business owners grow
company revenue and increase
enterprise value. For decades, SMB
businesses have outsourced their IT,
payroll and HR services. Xsellerate's
model is a "fractional sales
leadership" service for a fraction of
the cost of an experienced sales
leader with a track record of success.
It all starts with a quick 20 minute
questionaire that results in a Sales
Best Practice Audit. We'll review
results and create a customized
Proven & Repeatable Sales Process.
Reach out to Tracy today for your
free "virtual cup of coffee" meeting.

Chamber & Member Events

A convenient calendar for all chamber and chamber member
events all in one place . Calendars don't get more local than
this!

MEMBERS: Be sure to send us your events to get them
added to the calendar!

We hope you'll join us for our Annual Golf Tournament!
We've even got options for non-golfers to join in the fun.

Visit our website or email us for registration details!
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Are your financial goals well-defined?

While "I want to have lots of money"
may sound like a great goal, it's just
too vague. How much is "lots?" If you
don’t know … how will you know when
you have it? And will the "lots" of today
be enough for tomorrow?
In developing your financial goals,
make sure they’re S.M.A.R.T. …
· Specific
· Measurable
· Attainable
· Relevant
· Timely
April is Financial Literacy Month. If you haven't already taken some time to clearly
define your financial goals, don't put it off any longer. Well-defined goals are
imperative for creating an effective financial strategy. We’re all guilty of waiting
for that “rainy day” to plan and set goals. What better time than April to do so
with WhiteCap Financial Advisors here to help!



WESTconsin Credit Union Announces Next CEO
WESTconsin Credit Union is pleased to announce the promotion of
Jim Wookey to Chief Executive Officer (CEO). Wookey will replace
Lora Benrud when she retires in September 2024.

Serving our members and communities for thirty years, Wookey
began his WESTconsin career in 1994 as a Consumer and
Mortgage Loan Officer in the River Falls office. He then served as
Office Manager and Vice President of the New Richmond and
Hudson offices before being hired as Chief Operations Officer in



2011.

 “Having been a part of WESTconsin for thirty years, I have
witnessed the strength of our mission of empowering members and
communities with the resources to achieve financial wellness, and I
am honored to continue that as CEO,” said Wookey. “I am grateful to
the Board of Directors and my fellow leadership team for the trust
placed in me, and I look forward to leading our dedicated team of
employees and continuing to support the 85-year legacy we’ve built
for our members.”

Wookey will be replacing Lora Benrud, the credit union’s CEO for the
past ten years, officially taking over duties prior to her last day on
September 6, 2024. Starting at WESTconsin as a part-time Teller in
1984, Benrud has worked in several positions, including Vice
President – Human Resources and Member Services and Chief
Financial Officer. She was hired as CEO in August 2014, becoming
the fourth president in the company’s history.

“I am both excited and grateful to retire from such a wonderful
organization full of caring and engaged employees and Board members. Looking back, I never would
have imagined after graduating from college that I would find a lifelong career with a company I hold dear
to my heart,” said Benrud. “I am proud of how our credit union has helped our members and communities
and have great confidence in the bright future that is ahead for WESTconsin under Jim’s leadership. It
has been an honor to be a part of the remarkable credit union industry.”

In retirement, Benrud plans to spend more time with her family and friends, as well as travel and enjoy
the outdoors. The Board of Directors extend their deepest gratitude to Benrud for her forty years of
service to the credit union and wish her nothing but the best in her retirement.

Click on the image above to be linked to the
application (Due May 15th).



Join the Chamber
We’d love to have you join us! Being

a Member of the Central St. Croix
Chamber not only benefits you and

your business ~ it benefits the
Community!

Our chamber services Polk, Pierce and
St. Croix Counties.

For a full list of our members, and their
websites, click here!

 ​  ​
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